
From: Roger Hathersich   

Sent: 23 May 2023 17:14 

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 

Subject: S62A/2023/0017 LAND AT TILE KILN GREEN, STANSTED, GREAT 

HALLINGBURY 

 

I wish to object to the above planning application for the following reasons: 

 

The area is not really suitable as it is closely bounded by private residences.  

The intended site access is so close to the M11 roundabout that it will cause chaos with large vehicles 
trying to enter the site whilst the entrance will probably be blocked by queueing traffic at the traffic lights 
waiting to access the M11 roundabout from the B1256.  

The site will encourage a vast increase in traffic ie delivery vans etc using the local village road through 
Great Hallingbury. 

The road through Great Hallingbury is used by horse riders, cyclists and pedestrians who have to walk 
in the road as pavements are few and far between. 

The local residents will be subjected to noise pollution 24 hours a day, light pollution at night and a vast 
increase in diesel exhaust pollution. 

 

Roger Hathersich 

 

 

 

 

 

 




